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   F r i d a y  2 3 r d  O c t o b e r  2 0 1 5  

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 86.8% 

Reception: 95.6% 

Year 1: 95.2% 

Year 2: 94.7% 

Year 3: 97.1% 

Year 4: 96.7% 

Year 5: 99.3% 

Year 6: 96.3% 

Overall Attendance: 95.4% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 17 

Tuesday: 7 

Wednesday: 14  

Thursday: 10 

Friday: 9 

 

Nursery: Emmanuel Sanni 

Reception: Lily Barker 

Year 1: Taslima Begum 

Year 2: Abdullah Hashmi 

Year 3: Reis Wilson 

Year 4: Nauman Shafiq   

Year 5: Keira Flannery  

Year 6: Connor Edwards 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We enjoyed our Harvest celebration at St Paul’s Church, Bow Common on Tuesday. Well-done to Connor and Tahsin in Year 6 for reading so 
confidently. Thank you to the parents who joined us for the service.  
 

The Parent Consultation meetings were well attended yesterday (80%). If you haven't been able to meet your child’s class teacher you can 
still arrange an appointment for after the half term holiday. 
 

Thank you to the parents who attended the Parent Voice Event this morning. Khalidah and I will look at your positive comments and ideas 
for improving the school and make an action plan to share with you.  
 

Have an enjoyable half term holiday.  

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

C U R R I C U L U M  P A R E N T  W O R K S H O P S  

All parents/ carers are invited to attend! This will be an opportunity to receive information on how you and the 

school can work in partnership to support your child at home.  

Nursery - Every Thursday - 9am till 10am - Nursery Class 

Reception - Every Thursday - 9am till 10am - Reception Class 

Teaching Phonics/ Read Write Inc - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - Thursday 5th November - 9am 

Homework/ Learning Log - All Year Groups - Thursday 12th November - 9am  

Key Stage 2 Reading - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 - Thursday 26th November - 9am 

Big Maths - All Year Groups - Thursday 3rd December - 9am 

Writing - All Year Groups - Thursday 10th December - 9am 



 

Diary Dates: 
Half-Term - Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October 

Wednesday 4th November - Nursery Parent Workshop -    

Reception Application Support (September 2016) - 9am - 
Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 5th November - Curriculum Parent Workshop -    
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - 9am - Father Duncan Ross 
Room 

Friday 6th November - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 6th November - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room 

Tuesday 10th November - Supporting children to eat      
independently - Parent workshop - 9am - Father Duncan 

Ross Room - All parents/ carers welcome 

Thursday 12th November - Curriculum Parent Workshop - 
All Year Groups - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 13th November - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 13th November - Tempest Photography - Money 

Deadline - 4pm - School Office 

Friday 13th November - Parent Volunteer Workshop - 9am - 
Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 19th November - Dyslexia Parent Workshop - 9am 
- Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 20th November - Nursery Class Assembly 

Wednesday 25th November - Supporting your child’s toilet 
needs - Parent workshop - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 26th November - Curriculum Parent Workshop - 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 - 9am - Father Duncan Ross 
Room 

Thursday 3rd December - Curriculum Parent Workshop - All 
Year Groups - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 10th December - Curriculum Parent Workshop - 
All Year Groups - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Indiv idual  & S ib l ing Photos  

If you wish to purchase a copy of your 

child’s or sibling picture, please complete 

the order form and return to the office, 

together with your cash or cheque (made 

payable to Tempest Photography) by 4pm 

on Friday 13th November 2015. Any orders 

received after this date will have to be 

purchased directly from the photographers. 

HARVEST SERVICE   

Nursery Parent Workshop 

(Reception 2016) 

Wednesday 4th November 

Father Duncan Ross Room 

9am - 10am 

Please at tend for  more           

information on applying for your 

Nursery child’s Reception place 

( S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 6 ) .  A             
supplementary Form will also be 

given out which is required to be 

completed if you are applying for 
a Reception place at St Paul with 

St Luke Primary School.    

Parent Volunteer Workshop 

Friday 13th November 2015 

9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

All parents/ carers welcome! 

P ARENT WORKSHOP  

Supporting your child 

with their toilet needs 

Wednesday 25th November 

9am in the Father Duncan 
Ross Room 

Led by Andrew Sutcliffe from Mile End Children’s 

Centre  

Parents of Nursery children are encouraged to 

attend this workshop. This workshop will be 

about how to help your child become more      

independent when using the toilet. 

Supporting your chi ld 

to  eat independently  

Parent Workshop  

Tuesday 10th November 

9am in the Father Duncan Ross Room 

Led by Georgia from Mile End     

Children’s Centre  

This workshop will include: 

- Understanding fussy eating 

and what can cause it.   

- Your fussy eating concerns. 

- Practical tips and strategies 

to help manage fussy eating. 

Thank you for all 

t h e  H a r v e s t         

donations! St Paul with St Luke 

Church of England Primary School 
Harvest donations will be given to The 

Whitechapel Mission.  


